Jcc manhattan EVERYDAY EXTRAORDINARY

June 30, 2016

Corey Brick New York Dental Office 245 East 63rd Street New York, NY 10065

Dear Corey,

On behalf of JCC Manhattan, thank you for your generous in-kind auction donation of a one hour teeth whitening with award winning opalescence boost to the 2016 Leaders Council's Evening Under the Big Top event. The night was a tremendous success, raising funds to support the JCC's most critical programs including scholarship funds, our Center for Special Needs, and our literacy programs.

The goal of the JCC Leaders Council is to engage young leaders in supporting the important work of the JCC. We hope that this donation to Evening Under the Big Top was just the beginning of your partnership with the JCC. If you would like to learn about sponsorship opportunities or additional ways to get involved at the JCC, please feel free to contact me at akerstein@jccmanhattan.org or 646-505-4483.

Again, thank you for your support the 2016 JCC Leaders Council's Evening Under the Big Top.

With gratitude,

Adena Kerstein

Director of Special Events

The Jewish Community Center in Manhattan EIN: 13-3490745

Guidelines established by the Internal Revenue Service do not permit us to provide you with an estimated value of your contribution. However, we are required to notify you that JCC Manhattan did not provide you with any goods or services in exchange for this gift. Therefore, the entire value of your gift is tax-deductible as a charitable contribution. We suggest you keep this statement for tax purposes.